
 Medina Mustang Band Boosters 

 March 4, 2024 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm. 

 The minutes of the February meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters.  A 
 motion to accept the February minutes was made by Mike Dreyfus and seconded by Janene 
 Farley.  The motion was carried. 

 Treasurer’s Report- Holly Roush 

 ·  Beginning balance as of January 31, 2024,  was $34,388.11. 

 ·  Expenses for the month of February were $8,441,41. 

 ·  Ending balance as of February 29, 2024, was  $40,169.70. 

 ·  A motion to accept the February treasurer’s  report was made by Mindy Kenward and 
 seconded by Diana Baker. The motion was carried. 

 Director’s Report- Mr. Jaeger 

 ·  Thank you for all the help with the basket  raffle.  We had a great turn out. 

 ·  Discount card money is past due. 

 ·  Cash raffle tickets are now available. 

 ·  The  home  show  is  Saturday  March  9  th  .  We  will  need  all  hands-on  deck  to  help.  There  will 
 be a sign up for the students tomorrow morning. 

 ·  The  musical  is  March  15th-March  17  th  .  The  shows  are  at  6:00pm  on  Friday  and  Saturday 
 and 10:00am on Sunday. 

 ·  The  Spring  schedule  will  be  out  next  Wednesday.  There  will  be  2  weeks  only  music  and 
 then after Spring break we will go full force with music and guard. 

 ·  The  proposal  for  the  JV  and  SR  high  jazz  band  to  stay  overnight  in  Sherburn  has  been 
 submitted to the board for approval. 

 ·  I am very proud of the all-around progress  in the music program. 

 ·  The remaining Winterguard shows are as follows: 

 o  March 9  th  - Home 



 o  March 23  rd  - Liverpool 

 o  April 6  th  - Championships at Gates 

 Transportation- Jason Clare 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Uniforms- Jen Lenhart 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward 

 ·  Anyone interested in chaperoning for the  spring trip should email Matt by March 18th. 

 Publicity Chairs- Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Student Accounts- Becky Rinker 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Script- Jen Lenhardt 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 President’s Report- Crystal Elliott 

 ·  Thank you to all that assisted with the basket  raffle.  We roughly made a profit of $7,000. 

 ·  The  cost  of  the  trip  will  be  $400.  After  all  plans  are  finalized,  we  may  be  able  to  decrease 
 the price.  More information will follow as far as due dates. 

 ·  Sponsorship  letters  and  calendars  will  be  available  to  earn  money  for  the  trip.  This  is 
 independent and you will be responsible for any funds received. 

 ·  The drawing for the cash raffle will be March  28  th  . 

 The  meeting  was  adjourned  at  7:24  pm.  Motion  made  by  Janene  Farly  and  seconded  by 
 Kim Jacobs.    Motion was carried. 

 21 boosters were present. 

 Next meeting is April 15, 2024. 


